
 

 

Classroom News              
Plympton Class                                                                                              Term: 6, 2022     

What we have been learning this term Photos of our learning 
It is very hot… 

 

But that has not put us off our busy 

weeks in Plympton! 

 

 

We have continued to take 

advantage of the fair weather and 

have continued our trips into the 

community, working on money, 

choice, new places and transitions. 

 

 

We have also continued our music 

sessions into this term, practising 

songs for the Post 16 Festival Day! 

 

 

We also celebrated our Jubilee after 

half term with several parties for our 

students.  

 

 

In cooking this half term we have 

practised making our own photo 

booklets, highlighting each stage of 

the recipe. 

 

It has been a very full on year and in 

reflection it is great to see the 

achievements of Plympton Class. 

 

 

 

We hope you all have a good 

summer break, 

 

Plympton class Team 

 

 
 

 

Plympton’s WOW moments 
Louise getting stuck in and getting her hands dirty 

in cooking. It is all about the process and what a 

super effort she has put in! 

 

Cameron Using his timetable through the day and 

the week to support what is happening. Every day 

you look through this and refer back with staff! 

Oliver has continued to practise his money in an 

array of different contexts. Coins, card, class work 

or in the shops! Building up that confidence! 

 

Philip has been brilliant in all of our offsite trips into 

the community this term. Shops, parks, farms, you 

name it. A model student! 


